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Dear Sir. 
There should be no loopholes to allow people hunting with dogs to torture foxes or other
 animals to death. A bill should state categorically without any exceptions, no dogs to tear
 an animal apart whether healthy, injured, or shot in the stomach to make sure it suffers.
 People who do this are sick and degenerate in this day and age.
Please show compassion and make the ban work.

Yours very sincerely

B.Roberts (Mrs)
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